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After welcome and introductions, the committee purpose was reviewed. Members were 
advised that the committee provides input on proposed Code of Ethics, Professional 
Standards Ethics or Arbitration issues that may be considered by the National Association of 
REALTORS Interpretations Advisory Board of the Professional Standards Committee. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to consider a proposal from the NYSAR Professional 
Standards Committee. After extensive discussion of the recommended proposal by the 
Professional Standards Committee to request that the National Association of REALTORS 
Professional Standards Committee review Standard of Practice 1-15 for the purpose of 
clarification, the motion was postponed until the February 2021 meeting of the Steering 
Committee. Staff will contact Kate Lawton, NAR’s Professional Standards Interpretations 
and Procedures Advisory Board staff executive regarding clarification of SOP 1-15.   
 
There being no additional business the meeting was adjourned. 


